
                                                     Plainville Recycling and Solid Waste Commission 

                                                                  Thursday October 10, 2019 

                                                                            Room 200   7:00PM 

 

The meeting was called to order at 7:14 PM by Richard Ireland Jr. 

 

I Attendance: Present were – Richard Ireland Jr., Rebecca Ireland, Kathy Cole, and George Fensick 

                          Absent was – Wayne Fish and Deb Tompkins – town liaison  

 

II Guest Speakers – none 

  

III. Audience to Visitors – none 

 

IV Minutes of September 12, 2019 meeting.  Motion was made by George Fensick to approve, 

    Seconded by Rebecca Ireland. All in favor 4 to 0 -  motion passed 

 

V. Bills and Communications 

     A. Town Council Liaison – none present 

     B. CRC – R. Ireland stated they had their annual meeting last month and basically all they discussed           

         was more information about recycling and changes that have been made. The regular meeting will  

         take place next week. They also stated they would like to see an increase in redemption rates. 

      C. Other – R. Ireland stated that the town manager had a discussion with the town council that he  

          would like to see people recycling more and that he thought the recommendation should come  

          from us.  R. Ireland stated Mark Bobman could help us out. At the next meeting we will start  

         coming up with ideas for a new brochure and give them to Mark Bobman. The discussion continued 

         on what is recyclable and what is not and that this information should be in the brochure.  

         G. Fensick mention that it might be a good idea to find a video about recycling and put it on our  

           Website.  R. Ireland stated that maybe we should ask the state about increasing the deposit in Ct.  

           It was discussed that we would set up a booth at the pumpkin festival, but not at the balloon  



           festival.  

 

 

 VI. Old Business – R. Ireland stated he would like to get in touch with Cyril the Sorcerer to do a  

          Program for the kids on recycling.  Also, he stated he has been contacted by the Jerome Home in 

          New Britain to come and discuss and educate their employees about recycling.     

 

VII. New Business – none 

 

VIII. Adjournment – A motion was made by George Fensick to adjourn at 7:48 PM,  it was seconded by 

       By Rebecca Ireland.  All in favor 4 to 0, motion passed. 

        

 

 

 

 

  

 

                

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                             


